
 
 

 

March 2020  

Paseo Ladera Construction and Detours  

South Bay Rapid crews will conduct underground work that will result in the closure of northbound traffic on 

Paseo Ladera between Wise Street and East Palomar Street. Detours will be in place during work hours 

from 7:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Work is anticipated to begin March 19 and expected to be completed by 

March 26, subject to 

weather. 

Access to East Palomar 

Street for motorists 

traveling northbound on 

Paseo Ladera will be 

maintained via Davies 

Drive.  

Pedestrian access to 

East Palomar Street will 

be maintained.  

All reasonable steps will 

be taken to minimize 

impacts to nearby 

residents, businesses, 

and travelers. We 

appreciate your 

patience during 

construction. Please note, construction schedules are subject to change. 

Construction on the South Bay Rapid dedicated guideway is anticipated to be complete by spring 2020. 

Landscaping and irrigation activities will continue into summer 2020.  
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